
 

 

 

 

Next Meeting: 

Join us at Ken Rowe’s 

shop in Durham CT on 

Tuesday, November 

29th, 2022 at 6:30pm. 

The demo will be on 

ornaments and 

Christmas ornaments. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

President's Note 

Hello woodturners, 

As a shy and bashful young child, I can remember sitting at the Thanksgiving dinner 

table-each of us being asked what they were thankful for. At the time, it was 

difficult for me. Any answer would have been ok but nope, I clammed up. I can’t go 
back in time, but now with a head of grey hair and some wisdom wrinkles it is easy, 

so here goes. 

I would like to thank the following folks for doing demos this year. 

Dan Merlo- removing tenons , finishing the bottom of a bowl and bird houses. 

Kip Lockhart-chucks, tenons and recesses, vacuum chucks and holding things on 

the lathe. 

Kip Lockhart-cross cross segmenting demo. 

Kip Lockhart-steady rests, sphere jigs, etc. 

Dan Merlo-podlets. 

Rick Angus-bowl gouge shootout. 

Lynda Zibbideo-gonks. 

Dan Merlo-pendants. 

Joe Garofalo-natural edge ornament. 

A big thanks to Dan Merlo, Charlotte McDonnell, Martin Gerndt and Ken Rowe for 

allowing us to hold meetings in their shops. 

Thank you to Lynda & Chris Zibbideo for hosting the combined picnic with the 

Connecticut Woodcarvers Assoc.; and the CCW board members VP Kip Lockhart, 

Treasurer Mark Fields, Secretary and newsletter editor Joanne Mann. 

And lastly, all of you members who show up to meetings, volunteer time at pen 

turning events, clean up at meetings etc. I appreciate your interest in learning, 

practicing, and passing on the craft of woodturning to all who are interested. 

I am thankful I found this club and thankful for the friendships I have made here. 

 

Thank you 

John Webber 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

CCW Meeting minutes Oct 29th, 2022 

 

Treasurer’s report: Ending balance = $2679.19.  

CCW Christmas party Saturday, December 17th 2022 at 11am at East Windsor American Legion Hall. 

Thanks to Ken Rowe for the use of his shop for the September CCW meeting. 

$123.00 was raised from the wood swap and tool sale last month.  

Yearly AAW membership is $60.00, which gives you access to website. Also, monthly magazine. 

November 5th 2022 – Wood Craft pen turning event – “Turning for the Troops” 9am-4pm 

November 13th 2022 – Pen turning event at NEAM. You can sell items if you wish. 

Kip Lockhart received an email from Lyle Jameson saying thanks for turning the missile heads (nose 

cones) for the New England Air Museum. He learned about it in the article from the AAW. 

CCW received authorization to hold a pen turning event at the Knowlton Memorial Hall in Ashford CT 

for anytime in January 2023. The exact date will be decided on at the November CCW meeting. 

The Woodworking Show will be at the Big E (Eastern States Exposition) in Springfield MA January 13th-

15th 2023. 

 

  

  

 OCTOBER MEETING 2022 SHOW & YELL: 

 

    



   

 

 

 

 

   



 

     

 

  

 



  
                                    

 

 

 

 

October 2022 Demo was 

  John Webber 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 





 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

        AND A LITTLE WOOD TURNING HUMOR… 

 

 

 

 


